
 Classroom News   
Class Name:    Pendragon          Term :      Autumn  1. 

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 
We have all settled really well into 

Pendragon class, particularly those 

who have transitioned over from 

primary house, as well as Alex who is 

new to our school.  We have all made 

new friendships within the class and 

work beautifully together, supporting 

one anothers, and having lots of fun!   

This term’s topic is ‘Our Island Home’.  

We have all thoroughly enjoyed 

learning about the different countries 

that make up the United Kingdom, 

through trying different foods and 

sensory stories.   

In Maths we have worked really hard 

on our number skills and all made 

great progress – making me very 

proud!  We have been learning to 

count, recognise numbers, add and 

take away, and some of us have even 

been working on multiplying and 

dividing!! – WOW!  

In English we all LOVED learning about 

Shakespeare and Romeo and Juliet.  

We particularly enjoyed the fight 

scenes and lots of people dying! We all 

wrote our own versions, which were 

AMAZING!  We have also been 

focussing on our sentence structure, 

reading and comprehension skills.  

 

In our topic lessons we have been 

learning about electricity – finding 

electrical items and identifying how to 

be safe around electricity.  

 
 
 

 

Dates to remember: 

20th October – last day of term 

30th October – Back to school 

9th November – Imperial War Museum 

17th November – Children in Need 

1st December – INSET day  

Special moments: 
Ollie has been so eager to learn.  I am so proud of how much he has remembered from last year – well  done!    

Frankie has had a ‘I can do it’ attitude this year, so is making lots of progress already -Superstar!   

Archie has settled well having a different class and friends – he has been super cheeky and making us all laugh!   

Oliver is so kind and helpful – he loves playing teacher, being Meaghan! – Amazing!   

Angus is so focussed on his learning.  Golden moment of the term is him writing his name with no help! Whoop!   

Kai has been so settled since having his operation and showing us he can get it right – awesome!   

Willow has taken huge strides in her learning and made so much progress - good job!   

Alex has settled beautifully into Castle School.  His handwriting has come on so much – keep it up!   

Adam has made great progress in his Maths, and showing he can be independent in his learning – Fab!   

 


